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Visit to Cardiff Castle 
29.09.2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We are delighted to inform you that we will be visiting Cardiff Castle on Tuesday 4th November as part of 
our topic ‘On our doorstep’. The children will have a tour of the castle, visit the education centre as well as 
participate in a workshop. Here the children will have the opportunity to ask questions about castles and 
what life was like.  
There will be no cost for this trip as we have secured funding through the GEM Museum Visits Fund. 
As part of obtaining the fund we have been asked to show evidence of the trip. This involves sharing photos 
of the children during their visit.  Photos maybe shared on the Museum website, social media, published in 
reports and other publications. 
 

Best wishes, 
 

The Year 3 Team 
 

Mrs L Evans, Mrs S Jones, Mrs N Phillips, Mrs T Davies 
 

 
 

I give permission for my child _______________________________________________to visit Cardiff Castle 
on Tuesday 4th November 2025.  
 
              I give permission for photos including my child to be shared with GEM Museum Visits. 
 

              I DO NOT give permission for photos including my child to be shared with GEM Museum Visits. 
 
My child will need a packed lunch provided by the school.  They would like: 
 

Ham roll, water, muffin and fruit/veg sticks               Cheese roll, water, muffin and fruit/veg sticks 
 

             My child will bring their own packed lunch. 
 
Signed  
__________________________________________________ 
 
Parent / Carer 


